
October 9,2008

Mr. Denis Richard
Water Planet USA
203 Greenwood Drive
P~n~rn~ City Beach, FL 32407

Dear Mr. Richard:

Iwant to thank you and Water Planet USA for providing a positive and exciting experience
for a Taylor University intern. From the written assignments and our conversations, Jill felt
that you provided a very beneficial and educational experience for her. It is a blessing to
have individuals in organizations who are willing to work with Taylor University in helping
our interns accomplish their goals, obtain an education, and to grow personally,
professionally, and spiritually. Your work, cooperation, and support are greatly
appreciated!

Thanks again for having Jill as an intern during the summer session and for assisting us in
our program. Enclosed is a small gift as a token of our appreciation!

Sincerely,

(l·2on~C~
Chait, PHP Department
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